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The Other Einstein
The worshiping traditions of Brigid, both the Irish Saint and the
Celtic goddess, and their relationship

Tag Man
In the green hills of Ireland long ago, when the Christian faith was
yet young in the land, lived a girl whose simple faith and boundless
kindness would change her homeland forever. Born a slave in the house
of a chieftain, Brigid grew to be Abbess over thousands of monastics
in monasteries covering every facet of the Emerald Isle. Her love and
care for all the people earned her a place as one of the two most
beloved saints of Irish history, and one of the great female saints of
all Christendom.

The Only Woman in the Room
The powerful story of a woman and country struggling for survival, set
against the splendidly drawn background of Ireland in the Middle Ages
Educated in the sophisticated confines of the Abbey of Fontevrault,
young Finn has only the barest memories of her Irish past. She is
destined to return to her native land as Abbess of Kildare - one of
the most influential positions in the Church’s gift. However within
months Finn is an outcast, brutally raped by a powerful warlord and
publicly humiliated by the Church she had served so faithfully. She
seeks refuge on the islands of Lough Mask, a place of healing for
women. Here, she begins to piece together her shattered life, fired
with determination to stay independent of all ties. But Finn finds
that the plight of her beloved country still has the power to command
her loyalty Daughter of Lir is a superb historical saga, perfect for
fans of Reay Tannahill’s A Dark and Distant Shore. Praise for Daughter
of Lir ‘Rich and entertaining’ The Times
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Central Leinster
One of PopSugar's "25 Books You're Going to Curl Up with this Fall."
"The Other Einstein takes you into Mileva's heart, mind, and study as
she tries to forge a place for herself in a scientific world dominated
by men."-Bustle In the tradition of The Paris Wife and Mrs. Poe, The
Other Einstein offers us a window into a brilliant, fascinating woman
whose light was lost in Einstein's enormous shadow. It is the story of
Einstein's wife, a brilliant physicist in her own right, whose
contribution to the special theory of relativity is hotly debated and
may have been inspired by her own profound and very personal insight.
Mitza Maric has always been a little different from other girls. Most
twenty-year-olds are wives by now, not studying physics at an elite
Zurich university with only male students trying to outdo her clever
calculations. But Mitza is smart enough to know that, for her, math is
an easier path than marriage. And then fellow student Albert Einstein
takes an interest in her, and the world turns sideways. Theirs becomes
a partnership of the mind and of the heart, but there might not be
room for more than one genius in a marriage.

Absolution by Murder (Sister Fidelma Mysteries Book 1)
From the time he prepares the soil for planting, a man prays over his
vines and the grapes they produce, until he finally tastes the wine
that has been made from the juice and transformed into a blessing from
Heaven. Includes facts about Holy Communion and the Eucharistic
tradition in the Orthodox Christian Church.

Pagan Portals - Brigid
This book is a wide-ranging exposition on all things Brigid, the most
popular figure in Celtic mythology and religion. It includes: A brief
history of the Celts and their religion.Everything that is known about
Brigid from her manifestations as a Celtic pagan goddess, as a Celtic
Christian saint, and as a Caribbean Voodoo deity.A practical approach
for witches and neo-pagans that enables them to tap into the healing
power of the pagan goddess. Each chapter ends with guided meditations
and exercises. A book of magical practice. Included are Brigid-focused
spells, blessings, recipes, and rituals for love, harmony, protection,
and much more. Chapters include Brigid’s often-obscure mythology;
Brigid the Healer; Brigid the Bard; Brigid the Fire Goddess; Brigid
and Animals; and Brigid in the Now. This is a book for witches and
pagans and for those interested in the divine feminine.

The Chrysalis
"A deft, fascinating page-turner replete with richly drawn characters
and plot twists that would stump Hercule Poirot." --Kate Quinn, New
York Times bestselling author of The Alice Network, The Huntress, and
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The Rose Code The New York Times and USA Today bestselling author of
The Only Woman in the Room returns with a thrilling reconstruction of
one of the most notorious events in literary history: Agatha
Christie's mysterious 11-day disappearance in 1926. In December 1926,
Agatha Christie goes missing. Investigators find her empty car on the
edge of a deep, gloomy pond, the only clues some tire tracks nearby
and a fur coat left in the car -- strange for a frigid night. Her
World War I veteran husband and her daughter have no knowledge of her
whereabouts, and England unleashes an unprecedented manhunt to find
the up-and-coming mystery author. Eleven days later, she reappears,
just as mysteriously as she disappeared, claiming amnesia and
providing no explanations for her time away. The puzzle of those
missing eleven days has persisted. With her trademark historical
fiction exploration into the shadows of the past, acclaimed author
Marie Benedict brings us into the world of Agatha Christie, imagining
why such a brilliant woman would find herself at the center of such
murky historical mysteries. What is real, and what is mystery? What
role did her unfaithful husband play, and what was he not telling
investigators? Agatha Christie novels have withstood the test of time,
due in no small part to Christie's masterful storytelling and clever
mind that may never be matched, but Agatha Christie's untold history
offers perhaps her greatest mystery of all. Fans of The Secrets We
Kept, The Lions of Fifth Avenue, and The Alice Network will enjoy this
riveting saga of literary history, suspense, and love gone wrong. Also
By Marie Benedict: The Other Einstein Carnegie's Maid The Only Woman
in the Room Lady Clementine

Daughter of Lir
Endeavoring to decipher a five-hundred-year old text that weaves a
mathematical labyrinth within a love story, researchers Tom Sullivan
and Paul Harris obtain a diary that may contain the key to the code,
but when a fellow researcher is killed, they realize that the book
contains a dangerous secret. 100,000 first printing.

Shield of Three Lions
A beautifully illustrated book of Ireland's patron saint Bridgid.

The Map Thief
Manhattan attorney Mara Coyne enters the dangerous world of stolen
artifacts as she searches for a legendary fifteenth-century map that
supposedly documents a Chinese expedition to the far reaches of the
globe.

Brigid's Mantle
The Irish Goddess Brigid is as powerful and popular today as ever; in
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this short introduction find out why.

The Man and the Vine
Come spend some time in the sanctuary of women, an often-ignored space
in Jewish and Christian history. This devotional book for women
highlights six women from around the world and across the centuries,
inviting us to discover what their lives tell us about God. Jan
Richardson, a gifted poet, artist, and author, believes it is
essential for women to listen to one another's wisdom and bring the
fullness of their lives, with all the wonders and messiness, into
their prayer life. In the Sanctuary of Women gathers together these
women from scripture and history: Eve Brigid of Kildare The desert
mothers Hildegard of Bingen Harriet Powers The Woman of the Song of
Songs Each chapter becomes its own sanctuary, with one of the women
serving as a companion as you contemplate the theme that her life
offers. Throughout the readings Richardson weaves her own stories,
poetry, prayers, and blessings. Midway through each chapter, a section
called "The Secret Room" gives you a chance to pause and reflect on
unexpected insights. Reading the book daily will carry you through six
months, or you can dip into the readings as you wish. An invitation
into reflection and prayer alone or in the company of others, In the
Sanctuary of Women is a book to treasure and to share with the women
and the men in your life.

The Story of Saint Brigid
"Anam Cara is a rare synthesis of philosophy, poetry, and
spirituality. This work will have a powerful and life-transforming
experience for those who read it." —Deepak Chopra John O'Donohue,
poet, philosopher, and scholar, guides you through the spiritual
landscape of the Irish imagination. In Anam Cara, Gaelic for "soul
friend," the ancient teachings, stories, and blessings of Celtic
wisdom provide such profound insights on the universal themes of
friendship, solitude, love, and death as: Light is generous The human
heart is never completely born Love as ancient recognition The body is
the angel of the soul Solitude is luminous Beauty likes neglected
places The passionate heart never ages To be natural is to be holy
Silence is the sister of the divine Death as an invitation to freedom

Brigid
The Roman Catholic leadership still refuses to ordain women officially
or even to recognize that women are capable of ordination. But is the
widely held assumption that women have always been excluded from such
roles historically accurate? How might the current debate change if
our view of the history of women's ordination were to change? In The
Hidden History of Women's Ordination, Gary Macy argues that for the
first twelve hundred years of Christianity, women were in fact
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ordained into various roles in the church. He uncovers references to
the ordination of women in papal, episcopal and theological documents
of the time, and the rites for these ordinations have survived. The
insistence among scholars that women were not ordained, Macy shows, is
based on a later definition of ordination, one that would have been
unknown in the early Middle Ages.

Oracle of the Dragonfae
With Brigid, as both a Pagan Goddess and a Christian saint, at the
center of their dialogue, the authors first provide the historical
foundation for the Celtic culture, past and present.

Brigid of Kildare
The New York Times and USA Today Bestseller! She possessed a stunning
beauty. She also possessed a stunning mind. Could the world handle
both? Her beauty almost certainly saved her from the rising Nazi party
and led to marriage with an Austrian arms dealer. Underestimated in
everything else, she overheard the Third Reich's plans while at her
husband's side, understanding more than anyone would guess. She
devised a plan to flee in disguise from their castle, and the
whirlwind escape landed her in Hollywood. She became Hedy Lamarr,
screen star. But she kept a secret more shocking than her heritage or
her marriage: she was a scientist. And she knew a few secrets about
the enemy. She had an idea that might help the country fight the
Nazisif anyone would listen to her. A powerful novel based on the
incredible true story of the glamour icon and scientist whose
groundbreaking invention revolutionized modern communication, The Only
Woman in the Room is a masterpiece.

Saint Brigid's Bones: A Celtic Adventure (Sister Deirdre
Mysteries)
In an evocative Celtic novel set in a time when druids roamed the
land, lively young sister Deirdre embarks on a mission to find the
stolen bones of her convent’s patron saint. In ancient Ireland, an
island ruled by kings and druids, the nuns of Saint Brigid are
fighting to keep their monastery alive. When the bones of Brigid go
missing from their church, the theft threatens to destroy all they
have worked for. No one knows the danger they face better than Sister
Deirdre, a young nun torn between two worlds. Trained as a bard and
raised by a druid grandmother, she must draw upon all of her skills,
both as a bard and as a nun, to find the bones before the convent
begins to lose faith.

The Life of Saint Brigid
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The Rule of Four
Relates a legend about the Irish slave girl who became Saint Brigid,
beginning with a celestial song, a mysterious gift, and a prophecy on
the night of her birth.

Boundary
A series of prayerful reflections based on the Diary of St Faustina,
the Saint of Divine Mercy. These thoughtful and topical reflections
provide an introduction to the prayer of this great saint who spread
the message of God's love.

The Mystery of Mrs. Christie
The comprehensive guide to the architecture of the heart of Ireland,
closely examining a broad range of works, from castles and churches to
grand neoclassical country houses. This comprehensive guide covers the
historically rich and nuanced territory of Central Leinster, from the
western borderlands of the medieval English Pale to the wild expanse
of the Bog of Allen and further west to Clonmacnoise, cradle of early
monasticism, with its Hiberno-Romanesque ruins, sculpted crosses, and
elegant round towers. The Palladian mansions of Kildare and the
romantic castles of Offaly stand within ancient forests, and
Neoclassicism flourished with grand houses by James Wyatt at Abbey
Leix, by James Gordon at Emo, and by the Morrisons at Ballyfin.
Georgian streetscape finds its best expressions in Mountmellick and
Maynooth. Disestablishment spurred the re-entrenchment of Irish
Protestant architecture, notably in James Franklin Fuller's fusions of
Continental and Hiberno-Romanesque styles at Rathdaire, Millicent, and
Carnalway, with their rich carving, decoration, and stained glass.

How The Irish Saved Civilization
After surviving the Hunger Games-like Testing, Eva becomes the Aerie’s
first female Archon. The second installment of the Books of Eva
continue the harrowing struggle between past and present, Aerie and
Boundary. Eva is the first Maiden in Aerie history to train as Archon,
the sacred leader of New North. All eyes are watching. Although she is
betrothed to Jasper, she still finds herself drawn to Lukas, a
Boundary dweller and former servant who may know who killed her twin
brother. Eva’s relationship with Lukas is forbidden. And his
conviction that she is the Angakkuq, a mystical figure destined to
destroy the Aerie, is even more dangerous. On her very first Archon
expedition, she uncovers the Genesis, the legendary ship that brought
the Founders to the New North. Its contents shatter the world Eva has
known. Now she may be the only one—as both Archon and Angakkuq—who can
prevent a war that will destroy what is left of human civilization.
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A Golden Web
Alessandra is desperate to escape. Desperate to escape her stepmother,
who's locked her away for a year; to escape the cloister that awaits
her and the marriage plans that have been made for her; to escape the
expectations that limit her and every other girl in fourteenth-century
Italy. There's no tolerance in her quiet village for Alessandra and
her keen intelligence and unconventional ideas. In defiant pursuit of
her dreams, Alessandra undertakes an audacious quest, her bravery
equaled only by the dangers she faces. Disguised and alone in a city
of spies and scholars, Alessandra will find a love she could not
foresee -- and an enduring fame. In this exquisite imagining of the
centuries-old story of Alessandra Giliani, the world's first female
anatomist, acclaimed novelist Barbara Quick gives readers the drama,
romance, and rich historical detail for which she is known as she
shines a light on an unforgotten -- and unforgettable -- heroine.

Tending Brigid's Flame
Rich in historical detail, Heather Terrell’s mesmerizing novel Brigid
of Kildare is the story of the revolutionary Saint Brigid and the
discovery of the oldest illuminated manuscript in the annals of the
Church, a manuscript that contains an astonishing secret history.
Fifth-century Ireland: Brigid is Ireland’s first and only female
priest and bishop. Followers flock to her Kildare abbey and
scriptorium. Hearing accounts of Brigid’s power, the Church deems her
a threat and sends Decius, a Roman priest and scribe, on a secret
mission to collect proof of Brigid’s heresy. As Decius records the
unorthodox practices of Brigid and her abbey, he becomes intrigued by
her. When Brigid assigns Decius a holy task—to create the most
important and sacred manuscript ever made—he finds himself at odds
with his original mission and faces the most difficult decision of his
life. Modern day: Alexandra Patterson, an appraiser of medieval
relics, has been summoned to Kildare to examine a reliquary box
believed to belong to Saint Brigid. Hidden within the sacred box is
the most beautiful illuminated manuscript Alex has ever seen. But even
more extraordinary is the contents of the manuscript’s vellum pages,
which may have dire repercussions for the Catholic Church and could
very well rewrite the origins of Christianity. From the Trade
Paperback edition.

Anam Cara
Hard-driving Manhattan attorney Mara Coyne is confronted by the case
of her career when she is asked to defend a prestigious auction house
against claims that a mysterious Dutch masterpiece about to be sold is
a Nazi wartime theft, a case that reveals the brutal methods used by
the Nazis to pilfer art, as well as the corrupt underbelly of the art
world itself. A first novel. Reprint.
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The Extraordinary Case of Sister Liguori
Stunningly illustrated set of oracle cards that deliver powerful
messages of love, healing and protection to a new generation. From the
author of The Oracle Tarot, Magical Spell Cards and White Magic. As
Above, So Below CD also available.

The Golden Thread
When Patricia Monaghan traveled to Ireland seeking her roots, what she
found was much more than her physical ancestors. This is the story of
her journey and the legends, landmarks, and mystical lore she
encountered. Her poetic stories elucidate the ways that myth reveals
the truth of human experience as well as the contradictions that are
embodied in women's lives. This book is an extensive exploration of
goddess mythology in Ireland, from Brigit, the Celtic goddess of
water, fire, and transformation, to the historical figure of
Granueille, a pirate queen.

The Liberation of Brigid Dunne
As in his other popular novels, Louis de Wohl, with humility and deep
religious conviction, takes us into the mind and heart of a saint,
giving at the same time an enthralling picture of the era in which he
lived. Here is a skillful weaving of the story of St. Ignatius
Loyola's conversion and pilgrimage with the colorful and dangerous
history of Spain and Italy in the early sixteenth century. The life of
the very human, very great Basque nobleman who founded the Jesuit
Order, makes for one of de Wohl's finest novels. Seriously wounded at
the siege of Pamplona in 1521, Don Inigo de Loyola learned that to be
a Knight of God was an infinitely greater honor (and infinitely more
dangerous) than to be a Knight in the forces of the Emperor. Uli von
der Flue, humorous, intelligent and courageous Swiss mercenary, was
responsible for the canon shot which incapacitated the worldly and
ambitious young nobleman, and Uli became deeply involved in Loyola's
life. With Juanita, disguised as the boy Juan, Uli followed Loyola on
a pilgrimage to the Holy Land to protect him, but it was the saint who
protected Uli and Juan. Through Uli's eyes we see the surge and
violence of the turbulent period in Jerusalem, Spain and Rome. Louis
de Wohl has again created an exciting and spiritually inspiring novel
for all readers of historical fiction.

Lady Clementine
This work has been selected by scholars as being culturally important
and is part of the knowledge base of civilization as we know it. This
work is in the public domain in the United States of America, and
possibly other nations. Within the United States, you may freely copy
and distribute this work, as no entity (individual or corporate) has a
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copyright on the body of the work. Scholars believe, and we concur,
that this work is important enough to be preserved, reproduced, and
made generally available to the public. To ensure a quality reading
experience, this work has been proofread and republished using a
format that seamlessly blends the original graphical elements with
text in an easy-to-read typeface. We appreciate your support of the
preservation process, and thank you for being an important part of
keeping this knowledge alive and relevant.

The Hidden History of Women's Ordination
ABSOLUTION BY MURDER is the brilliant and evocative first novel in
Peter Tremayne's Sister Fidelma series, bringing 7th-century Ireland
vividly to life. PRAISE FOR ABSOLUTION BY MURDER: 'In the
simultaneously sharp-tongued and full womanly figure of Sister
Fidelma, Tremayne has created a heroine whom many readers will
willingly follow. Even Brother Cadfael might have tolerated her'
Kirkus Reviews As the leading churchmen and women gather at the Synod
of Whitby in 664AD to debate the rival merits of the Celtic and Roman
Churches, tempers begin to fray. Conspirators plot an assassination,
while mysterious, violent death stalks the shadowy cloisters of the
Abbey of St Hilda. When the Abbess Etain, a leading speaker for the
Celtic Church, is found murdered suspicion inevitably rests on the
Roman faction. Attending the Synod is Fidelma, of the community of St
Brigid of Kildare. As an advocate of the Brehon Court, she is called
on to investigate the murder with Brother Eadulf, of the Roman
faction. However, the two are so unlike that their partnership is
described as that of a wolf and a fox - but which is which? More
gruesome deaths follow and the friction among the clerics could end in
civil war. Can the solution to the mysteries avert such a conflict?
What readers are saying about ABSOLUTION OF MURDER: 'Superb
storytelling from a usually neglected era. Read this and you will
certainly want to read the rest of this excellent series' 'I was
transported back in time; Peter Tremayne brought the location and
characters to life' 'The story moves forward with Fidelma weaving her
way through to the end with skill and intelligence. Well worth
reading'

The Red-Haired Girl from the Bog
Clara Kelley is not the experienced Irish maid hired to work in one of
Pittsburgh's grandest households. She's a poor farmer's daughter with
nothing in her pockets. But the other woman with the same name has
vanished, so Clara is pretending to be her -- if she can keep up the
ruse. Carnegie's Maid tells the story of a brilliant woman who may
have spurred Andrew Carnegie toward philanthropy.

Brigid's Cloak
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Brigid is worshiped worldwide as a source of inspiration, protection,
and blessing. In Tending Brigid’s Flame, Lunaea Weatherstone presents
the beloved Celtic goddess as a true soul-friend for women today,
exploring her legends and lore, attributes and allies, holidays,
symbols, and sacred places. Filled with rituals, exercises, and
meditations, Tending Brigid’s Flame shows how to welcome Brigid into
your home and make sacred all the activities of everyday life, from
food magic to faery traditions, and from scrying to personal healing.
Using the symbolism of fires that burn in hearth, temple, and forge,
this breathtaking book sends you on a journey through the
transformative power of one of the world’s most revered goddesses.
With illuminating reflections and real-world inspiration from nineteen
wisewoman devotees of Brigid

Mercy in All Things
Brigid
"Archer Mayor's Vermont police procedurals are the best thing going"
--New York Times Book Review Across Brattleboro, Vermont, rich people
(some with dark secrets) are waking up in their high security, alarmequipped homes to find a Post-it note stuck to their bedside tables
reading, "You're it." There is little sign of disturbance anywhere,
nothing stolen (that anyone admits,) and only a bit of expensive food
eaten as a signature. The Press loves the story and dubs the burglar
the Tag Man. But who is he? And what's he actually doing? In fact,
he's quickly running for his life, for what he discovers in one of
these houses appears to be proof of a heinous string of murders. But
is it? Joe Gunther, struggling to recover from a devastating personal
loss, leads his VBI team to untangle the many conflicting pieces of
evidence, while the burglar himself struggles for survival in the noman's-land between the police and the villains. With no one knowing
what to believe, or who to trust, with Tag Man running for his life in
a way he never imagined possible, as no one knows who's watching as
they sleep, or who truly did what, the Tag Man is critically acclaimed
author Archer Mayor at his very finest.

In the Sanctuary of Women
The first book in the Alix of Wanthwaite series, by bestselling author
Pamela Kaufman. Eleven-year-old Alix is the daughter of the baron of
Wanthwaite, whose lands along the Scottish border are among the best
in England. But when her family is killed and her lands seized, Alix
is forced to flee from the only home she’s ever known. Her one hope of
restoring her inheritance is to plead her case to King Richard the
Lion Heart, who is far away in France, preparing to go on his Crusade.
Alix resolves to follow him. She cuts her hair, dresses as a boy, and
takes the road south to London. Disguised as a beautiful young boy,
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Alix is more than befriended by the handsome and mysterious King
Richard, even becoming his favorite page. Their relationship sets
tongues wagging and places Alix in considerable danger as the battle
for Jerusalem unfolds. “Richly rewarding, superbly written The
richness of the characters, the historical details, and the story as a
whole make this novel a memorable reading experience.”— Chicago SunTimes

The Rites of Brigid
Despite being the female patron saint of Ireland and one of the most
remarkable women in Irish history, St. Brigid has always been an
elusive figure. Some scholars have argued that she never existed as a
real person but was merely the Christian personification of the cult
of a pagan goddess of the same name. This book reviews all the
evidence-history, legend and folklore-and concludes that while she has
many of the attributes of the goddess Brigit, she was certainly a real
person. The book also reviews her cult and veneration in Ireland and
overseas, from her lifetime down to the present day, as attested by
place-names, holy wells, and folklore, and also by the large numbers
of churches (Roman Catholic and Church of Ireland), schools, and GAA
clubs dedicated to her. [Subject: Irish Studies, Irish Saints,
Folklore, Myth & Legend, Christianity, History]

Carnegie's Maid
Heaven-sent? Ellie was never particularly good at talking to
boys—oranyone other than her best friend and fellow outcast, Ruth.Then
she met Michael. Michael is handsome, charming, sweet. And totallyinto
Ellie. It’s no wonder she is instantly drawn to him.But Michael has a
secret. And he knows Ellie is hidingsomething, too. They’ve both
discovered they have powersbeyond their imagining. Powers that are
otherworldly. Ellie and Michael are determined to uncover what
theyare, and how they got this way . . . together. But the truth
hasrepercussions neither could have imagined. Soon they findthemselves
center stage in an ancient conflict that threatensto destroy
everything they love. And it is no longer clearwhether Ellie and
Michael will choose the same side. In this electrifying novel, Heather
Terrell spins agripping supernatural tale about true love, destiny,
and thebattle of good versus evil.

Saint Brigid of Kildare
From the internationally bestselling “queen of contemporary Irish
popular fiction” (The Sunday Times, London), a heartwarming novel
following three generations of women as they each learn that it’s
never too late to live your life to the fullest. Marie-Claire has just
made the shocking discovery that her boyfriend (and business partner)
is cheating on her. Reeling, she leaves her apartment in Toronto to
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travel home to Ireland, hoping the comfort of her family and a few
familiar faces will ground her. She arrives just in time to celebrate
her beloved great-aunt Reverend Mother Brigid’s retirement and
eightieth birthday. It will be a long-awaited and touching reunion for
three generations of her family, bringing her mother Keelin and
grandmother Imelda—who have never quite gotten along—together as well.
But then all hell breaks loose. Bitter, jealous Imelda makes a
startling revelation at the party that forces them all to confront
their pasts and face the truths that have shaped their lives. With
four fierce, opinionated women in one family, will they ever be able
to find common ground and move forward? Perfect for fans of Maeve
Binchy and Elin Hilderbrand, The Liberation of Brigid Dunne is a
moving and inspirational family saga that you will want to share with
all the women in your life.

Fallen Angel
Brigid is a mysterious figure, both goddess and saint, who is still
revered worldwide today in her different aspects. Combining early
Celtic history, archaeology and customs associated with both the
goddess and the saint, this book provides a fascinating insight into
the development of this unique mythical and historical figure. Using
the available evidence, the author suggests a date for the conception
of the deity Brigid, suggesting why and by whom she was created. He
also explains how the goddess "became" a saint and how this is
historically linked with the unification of Ireland under a High King.
The book goes on to look at how the goddess and the saint are still
venerated in today's world, such as the burning of the perpetual flame
in Ireland, relit by President McAleese in 2006.

Life of St. Brigid, Virgin
Ireland played the central role in maintaining European culture when
the dark ages settled on Europe in the fifth century: as Rome was
sacked by Visigoths and its empire collapsed, Ireland became 'the isle
of saints and scholars' that enabled the classical and religious
heritage to be saved. In his compelling and entertaining narrative,
Thomas Cahill tells the story of how Irish monks and scrines copied
the mauscripts of both pagan and Christian writers, including Homer
and Aristotle, while libraries on the continent were lost forever.
Bringing the past and its characters to life, Cahill captures the
sensibility of the unsung Irish who relaunched civilisation.
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